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 Issue #107 MARCH, 2022  COMMUNICATION IS POWER 

YOUR  CYBER  POST  OFFICERS 
March 17th, at 7:30 PM, is slated for 
our next tele-meeting, by invitation, 
using GoToMeeting.  E-mail me if you 
want an invitation:  
commander@epost2100.org. 

Our tele-meetings are provided for you  
to learn about and have input regard-
ing your cyber Post. BTW, have you 
visited Our Web site, lately? 

Post Commander………………... ROBERT GREEN       770-786-8702 

Senior Vice Commander……..  MARIA KLENHARD  916-952-7691   

Junior Vice Commander ……….ERIC PARSONS       706 325-4047  

Adjutant……………………………... MARIA KLENHARD  916-952-7691   

Finance Officer……………………. MAC MCMILLAN     404-277-4280 

Judge Advocate…………………... TED RICHARDS        404-754-0415 

Exec. Committee………….……… ED MCMILLAN         770-757-6136 

Sergeant-at-Arms………………...DAVID GREEN 

Service Officer……………………...ED MCMILLAN         770-757-6136 

Chaplain………………………………..ROBERT TEETER       918-781-9328 
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OUR NEXT MEETING  

TO OPT OUT OF OUR NEWSLETTERS, E-MAIL  MARIA KLENHARD 

OUR HELP DESK STANDS READY TO 

ASSIST US VETERANS WITH FREE  

COMPUTER-RELATED AID.   

    Commander 

         770-786-8702  

 COMMANDER’S CORNER 

DEPARTMENT 

MEETING DATE 

    *   Gainesville 7 - May 1st 

NVC Visit and Dept-wide Revitali-
zation Event 3-6 Feb 2022  

Well, it has finally happened.  I am remiss in getting out our 

Monthly newsletter!  

Yesterday, I left the garage door opened and now this. 

Maybe time I pass the editing on to another or try to redouble my 

efforts. 

My iWatch keeps telling me to take a moment for mindfulness and it 

may be time for me to pay more serious attention to that. 

More seriously, our Post elections are coming up and maybe it is 

time to pass the torch? 

Please forgive my  dropping the ball this time.  

       —Bob  

            Email  

                     770-786-8702 

TRANSLATION 
Sometimes, you might receive unwanted 

email in a foreign language. 

It is not always easy to figure out how to ask 

them not to send that stuff, unless you know 

the language, right? 

Anyway, your browser probably gives you the  

option of translating the messages.  If so, 

maybe that will help to reduce spam. 

Translation option does not always work, but 

it was worth mentioning to those who were 

not aware of using the (right-click) transla-

tion choice.      —Bob 
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OUR WEB SITE STATS 


